
Dartmouth  Parks  and
Recreation  seeks  public’s
help with IDing alleged thief
“Normally, we use this page to highlight the great things
going  on  within  our  park  and  recreation  system.  However,
sometimes folks choose to destroy the things we work hard to
achieve.

It seems that last night around 11:30pm, the gentlemen with
the  fancy  pants  helped  himself  to  a  couple  of  pieces  of
signage from Apponaganset Park. Needless to say we would like
them back.

If  anyone  knows  fancy  pants  please  contact  the  Dartmouth
Police or let us know so we can pass the info along.” -
Dartmouth Parks and Recreation.
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